Transportation Package Legislative Advocacy
August 4, 2025, Council Meeting

Staff Recommendation:
Staff recommends legislative advocacy on a transportation package.

Motion: I move to direct staff to work with the League of Oregon Cities and the State
Legislature to support a transportation package that retains local revenue sharing,
eliminates the threat of tolls on the Boone Bridge, and includes accountability
measures to minimize financial burden on Wilsonville residents and businesses.
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